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Figure B.1. Single Aircraft—Questionnaire 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

Figure B.2. Single Aircraft—Short Form Questionnaire 

 
  



 

 

 

 



 

Figure B.3. Single Aircraft—Internet Invitation Postcard 

 

 

 



 

Figure B.4. Single Aircraft—Mail 1 Survey Insert for Partial Web Completes 

 
 

 

Figure B.5. Insert for All Mail Surveys with Alaska Addresses (Single Aircraft and Large Fleet) 

  

Our records indicate you were unable to complete the 2023 General Aviation and  
Part 135 Activity Survey on the Internet. We apologize if this was caused by slow server 
response time or other technical difficulties. It’s very important that we include 
everyone’s response in order to represent the general aviation community accurately. 
We would appreciate it if you would complete the enclosed paper version of the  
2023 General Aviation and Part 135 Activity Survey. 
 
Thank you for your help with this important study. If you have any questions, please call 
Tetra Tech at 1-800-826-1797. 

Dear Alaskan aircraft owner or operator: 

The enclosed survey is an important tool in collecting accurate information on Alaskan aviation.   

The Alaska Airmen Association and Alaska Air Carriers Association strongly support this survey and 
encourage your participation. The survey is conducted by Tetra Tech, an independent research firm, and your 
answers will remain completely private. 

If we are to set the best course for aviation in Alaska, we need the best data. Please take a few minutes to 
complete the enclosed survey—it will be time well spent! 

Thank you, 

   
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you have questions, please contact Tetra Tech at 1-800-826-1797 or infoaviationsurvey@tetratech.com. 

Abby Austin 
Executive Director 

Alaska Airmen Association 

Will Day 
Executive Director 

Alaska Air Carriers Association 



 

Figure B.6. Single Aircraft—Mail 1 Cover Letter 

 

 



 

 

 

  



 

Figure B.7. Single Aircraft—Reminder/Thank-You Postcard 

 

 

  



 

Figure B.8. Single Aircraft—Mail 2 Cover Letter 
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Figure B.9. Single Aircraft—End-of-Field-Period Follow-Up Postcard 

 

 

  



 

Figure B.10. Single Aircraft—Mail 3 Cover Letter 

 



 

 

 

 

  



 

Figure B.11. Large Fleet—Questionnaire 

 

  



 

  



 

 

  



 

 



 

 

  



 

 

  



 

 

 

 



 

Figure B.12. Large Fleet—Short Form Questionnaire 

 

 

  



 

 

  



 

 

Figure B.13. Large Fleet—Mail 1 Cover Letter 

 



 

 

 

 



 

Figure B.14. Large Fleet—Reminder Letter 

 

 
 



 

 
 

 



 

Figure B.15. Large Fleet—Mail 2 Cover Letter 

 



 

 

  



 

 

Figure B.16. Large Fleet—Mail 3 Cover Letter 

 



 

 

 


